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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

13/04/2022  16:12:512022/0528/P OBJ Mrs Maxwell We as residents on Rosemont Road, NW3 6NE strongly object to the O2 plan.

13/04/2022  13:35:292022/0528/P OBJ Annett Davidson The infrastructure is not suitable for the planned development. The consequences of this massive 

overdevelopment will be catastrophic for the local area. Underground, supermarkets, streets are already 

overcrowded. There is not enough parking for additional residents.
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